From: geth Rees I

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 9:42 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories: -

Tasmanian Planning Commission

GPO Box 1691

Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

I’'m horrified that the Premier signed this deal without prior consultation with either Treasury or Legal advice, leaving us
with an onerous debt and extra financial responsibility when the build inevitably over-runs deadline.

To then agree to TWO high performance centres, inaccessible to all but elite sportsmen, is outrageous.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

Yours faithfully,

Beth Rees





